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Notice of Consideration to Certify the Final Subsequent Environmental 

Impact Report for the Sustainable Water Facility 
 

CAMBRIA, CA - On Wednesday, June 14th at 2:00 p.m., the Cambria Community Services 

District Board of Directors will hold a special meeting at the Cambria Veterans Hall, located at 

1000 Main Street, to consider certification of the Subsequent Environmental Impact Report for 

the Sustainable Water Facility. 

 

A copy of the Final Subsequent Environmental Impact Report can be found on the District’s 

website: www.cambriacsd.org. For questions and or comments please call Cambria Community 

Services District at (805) 927-6223 or email the District Engineer at bgresens@cambriacsd.org.  
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